RESIDENTS’ GROUPS MEETING - 21 AUGUST 2002

A summary of the key matters discussed at the Board’s meeting with Residents’ Groups and the
Co-ordinator of Canterbury Neighbourhood Support were set out in a report from the Community
Advocate.

The Board decided:

1. That the Works, Traffic and Environment Committee be tasked with reviewing the outcomes
resulting from the Board hosted tree seminar of December 2000.

2. That a seminar session be held on the subject of “local planning and development”.

3. That Neighbourhood Support Groups be invited to attend a future forum.


Please Note
Please refer to the Counci's minutes for the decision


